
From: Planning <planning@uttlesford.gov.uk>  
Sent: Monday, March 18, 2024 1:03 PM 
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From: Dmitry Grishin   
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To: Planning <planning@uttlesford.gov.uk> 
Subject: [External] UTT/24/0103/PINS | Consultation on S62A/2024/0032 

 
Your attachments have been security checked by Mimecast Attachment Protection. Files where no threat or 
malware was detected are attached. 

 
Dear Members of the Planning Committee of Uttlesford District Council,  
 
Please find attached our objection to the proposed development on Mille Lane, Hatfield Heath. 
To add to our objection registered online via your planning portal, attached you will find 
professional traffic survey funded by the residents. As you can see based on the findings and 
factual checks of the traffic situation, the claims by the developer do not stand a reality check. 
The survey strongly supports our concerns and  objections filed on multiple occasions. We 
hope this will help you to come to the right decision to the benefit of all living on the Mill Lane 
and neighbouring streets. 
 
I hope you will take our opinion, as active users and residents of the Mill Lane ,in your final 
decision to oppose this development.  
 
Sincerely hoping for the justice to be served to the residents of the Mill Lane. 
Kind regards 
 
 
Dmitry Grishin / Neighbour  
For the Residents of Mill Lane  
 

 

 
 




